
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School~836 Dewitt Avenue~Clovis, Ca  93612 

    Pride in the Past  Committed to the Future 

 

 
January 30, 2018 

As we ready ourselves for the 2018-2019 school year, we are asking each family to inform us 
whether or not your child will return to Our Lady of Perpetual Help School. We can then begin 
planning for supplies, facilities, and personnel. 

Please complete the information below and return it to the school office with a non-refundable 
deposit of $200.00 per family by Friday, February 16, 2018.  The deposit will be applied to your 
family’s registration fees.  

My child (ren) will be returning to Our Lady of Perpetual Help School in August 2018. 

Name__________________________________________ Grade ________ 

 

Name __________________________________________  Grade ________ 

 

Name __________________________________________ Grade ________ 

 

Name__________________________________________ Grade ________ 

 

My child (ren) will not be returning to Our Lady of Perpetual Help School in August 2018. 

 

Name __________________________________________  Grade __________ 

 

Name __________________________________________ Grade __________ 

 

_____________________________________ _________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature    Date 

Financial Aid is available at FACTS Management System.  Apply at 
https://factsmgt.com/ 

https://factsmgt.com/
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